
Note from the editors

This issue of the American Journal of Germanic Linguistics
and Literatures, Volume 7, Number 1, initiates the transition
in the move of the publication and editorial office of the
Journal to co-sponsorhip by the College of Languages, Lin-
guistics and Literature at the University of Hawaii, and by
International and Area Studies at the University of California,
Berkeley.

We are grateful to both Hawaii's College of Languages,
Linguistics and Literature and to Berkeley's International and
Area Studies for making possible this transition which coin-
cides with Richard K. Seymour's move to the San Francisco
Bay Area and to Irmengard Rauch's becoming co-editor of
the AJGLL.

As of January 1995, the editorial and subscriptions office
for the AJGLL is 5326 Dwindle Hall; University of Califor-
nia, Berkeley; Berkeley, CA 94720.
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